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Disclosures of Interest 

During discussion on Item 8.3, Councillor Linda Scott disclosed a less than significant, non-

pecuniary disclosure in that she is the Deputy Chair of CareSuper, an industry 

superannuation fund run to benefit members. 

Councillor Scott stated that she had no knowledge of the planning proposal other than what 

was included in the Committee papers, but as the applicant mentioned they invest on behalf 

of superannuation funds she would step out of the meeting for this item for an abundance of 

caution. 

No other Councillors disclosed any pecuniary or non-pecuniary interests in any matter on the 

agenda for this meeting of the Transport, Heritage and Planning Committee.  

Local Government and Planning Legislation Amendment (Political Donations) Act 

2008 

No disclosures were made by any members of the public at this meeting of the Transport, 

Heritage and Planning Committee. 


